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Dalhousie Science Society

meeting at 7 p.m. in the SUB 
Council Chambers.

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 7TH

I Dal Magic meeting in SUB 
Room 316 at 11:30 a.m.

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 1QTH
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 8THNI;:::; -Ï . . Dalhousie Students With 

Disabilities meeting at 11 a.m. 
in SUB Room 310.

Axe Brazil meets at 5:30 p.m. 
in Room 224/226 SUB.

Dalhousie Christian Fellow­
ship meeting at 9 a.m. in SUB 
Room 310.

Wrestling Club meeting at 8 
p.m. in SUB Room 307.

Narcotics Anonymous will 
be meeting in SUB Room 316 at 
7:30 p.m.

SODALES meeting at 6:30 
p.m. in the SUB Council Cham­
bers.

iiv
I The Seton Canata Choir 

Christmas Concert will be tak­
ing place at 3:00 p.m. at the First 
Baptist Church. This choir is in 
its thirteenth season and will be 
presenting the music of Bach, 
Holst, Byrd. VVillan, and others.

Organ Recital will be taking 
place at 4:00 p.m. at AST's St. 
Columba Chapel, Francklyn St. 
Sarah MacDonald, the organist 
with St. George’s Anglican 
Church, will be playing works by 
Sweelinck, Bohm, and J.S. Bach.

Omega Pi Sorority meeting 
will be held at 2 p.m. in Room 316 
of the SUB.

Indian Student’s Associa­
tion meeting at 2 p.m. in SUB 
Room 310.

■ mvrî U l
ilV„

December 5 - December 11

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 5TH dents Society meeting in SUB 
Room 310 at 6:30 p.m.

Dalhousie Christian Fellow­
ship will meet in SUB Room 307 
at 7:30 p.m. There will be a pre­
meeting prayer at 6:30 p.m.

Chinese Christian Fellow­
ship is gathering at 7:30 p.m. in 
Room 316 of the SUB.

Students for Literacy meet­
ing at 3 p.m. in SUB Room 318.

Arabic Student’s Associa­
tion meeting at 6:30 p.m. in the 
SUB Council Chambers.

Flute Recital of Dal music 
students will be held from 12:30- 
1:30 p.m. at the Dalhousie Art 
Gallery.

Dal-Mount Caribbean Stu-

Indian Students Associa­
tion meeting in SUB Room 306 
at 9 a.m.

Axe Brazil meeting in SUB 
Room 224/226 at 5:30 p.m.

Corte Dance Club meeting in 
the SUB Mclnnes Room at 8 p.m. Ballroom Dancing Society

meeting at 7 p.m. in the SUB 
Mclnnes Room.

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 6TH

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 11TH

Jesus of Montreal, Denys 
Arcand’s beautiful and compel­
ling film adaptation of the pas­
sion play, will be shown at the 
Dalhousie Art Gallery at 12:30 
and 8 p.m. Admission is free.

Arts Society meeting in SUB 
Council Chambers, 5 p.m.

Engineering Students Soci­
ety meeting at 6 p.m. in SUB 
Room 318.

Latter Day Saints Students 
Association meeting in SUB 
Room 310 at 12:30 p.m.

Ba’hai Students Association
meeting in SUB Room 310 at 7 
p.m.

MONDAY, DECEMBER 9TH
Dalhousie Student Advo­

cacy Service — we offer free help 
to students w7ho have been ac­
cused of an academic offense, re­
ceived unfair grades, or been 
mistreated by the university ad­
ministration. Don't let these go 
unchallenged — we can help! 
Contact us at 494-2205 or drop 
by SUB Room 402.

The Art Ensemble of Hali­
fax, an alternative/improvisa- 
tional jazz band, invite you to the 
Cafe Mokka on Granville Street 
each Wednesday at 9 p.m. to hear 
their unique sound. All four mem­
bers of the band are Dal or Kings 
students.

Jazz Thursdays continue at 
the Grad House every Thursday 
at 8 p.m. The atmosphere is laid 
back, the music is intimate, and 
there are t-shirts and CD's to be 
won!! $2 cover charge.

Dalhousie Acadian Society 
are looking for students, faculty, 
and staff who want to celebrate 
the rich cultural history of the 
Acadian people. Please contact 
Michel at 425-8497 or 
MPSAMSON@is2.dal.ca.

Free Resume Critiques are 
offered by the Counselling and 
Psychological Services staff. 
Please call 494-2081 to make an 
appointment.

“You are here” is an audio 
guide to Dalhousie University — 
and Halifax 
turning students. The show airs 
on CKDU Mondays at 4:30 p.m. 
Just tune your dial to 97.5 FM.

Alzheimer Society of NS 
proudly presents The Forget 
Me Not Painters. Everyone is 
invited to come to the Alzheimer 
Society of Nova Scotia (59 54 
Spring Garden Rd.) between 9 
a.m. and 4 p.m., Monday to Fri­
day. View and perhaps purchase 
paintings by local artists as well 
as browse through the Resource 
Library. Partial proceeds from the 
sale of the paintings will be do­
nated to the Alzheimer Society. 
For more info, call the Alzheimer 
Society of NS at 422-7961.

Zeta Psi Fraternity is back 
at Dalhousie and is looking for 
new recruits. For more info call 
493-6045 or visit our web site: 
http://www.zetapsi.org/zetapsi.

Memorial Service and 
Speak-Out will be held on Fri­
day, December 6th in the SUB’s 
Green Room, from 12:15-2 p.m. 
This is a gathering to remember 
the women murdered at the École 
Polytechnique in Montreal and 
other victims of violence. There 
will be speakers, an a capella voice 
group, and personal reflections 
from the audience. Everyone is 
invited and encouraged to attend!

Dal Women’s Studies Soci­
ety is holding a food drive all 
this week — please bring in non- 
perishable food items to our do­
nation box by the SUB 
information desk.

Are you studying in the 
Halifax area for Christmas? 
Want to spread some good cheer? 
Why not volunteer for a local or­
ganization? Many groups have 
special events during the Christ­
mas holidays and may require 
YOUR help! Activities might in­
clude cooking, decorating, carol­
ling, arts and crafts, driving, 
delivering, etc... These events can 
be a lot of fun and your time 
would be appreciated! For infor­
mation on how you can help, visit 
the Student Volunteer Bureau, 
Room 452, SUB, BEFORE Decem­
ber 13th! You can also call us at 
494-1561, or e-mail us at 
svb@is.dal.ca.

What will be your New 
Year’s resolution for 1997? To
make a difference in your com­
munity? To be a better person? To 
gain more w'ork experience? The 
Student Volunteer Bureau can 
help you achieve these resolu­
tions. Come and visit us in Janu­
ary in Room 452 of the SUB. Also, 
don't miss the "Global Commu­
nity" Volunteer Fair on Thursday, 
January 23rd in the Green Room 
of the SUB and the “Volunteer in 
the Health Professions" Volunteer 
Fair in the Tupper Building on 
Thursday, January 30th. For more 
information, call 494-1561 or e- 
mail us at svb@is.dal.ca.

The Gilbert and Sullivan 
Society is hosting the official 
book launching of Dear RSVP, 
a collection of letters about clas­
sical music, life and laughter by 
Leon Cole. This event will feature 
readings from the book and G&S 
style entertainment by Leon Cole 
and his wife, Jacqui Good. The 
public is invited to attend, and 
there is no admission charge. This 
will be taking place on Tuesday, 
December 10th, at 7:30 p.m. at 
St. John’s United Church Hall, 
corner of Windsor and Willow, in 
Halifax. For more info, call 429- 
1287.

Dalhousie Medical Ball & 
Awards Banquet is coming up

on December 14th at the Westin 
Hotel. 6 p.m.-1:30 a.m. Tickets 
are $25 for students and $30 for 
the general public and are avail­
able by calling 494-1218.

Christmas Open House at 
the Forget Me Not Painters 
Gallery at the Alzheimer Society 
of Nova Scotia, 5954 Spring Gar­
den Road, on December 12th, 
1996 from 3-5 p.m.

Third Sunday in Advent at 
St. Matthew’s Church, Barrington 
Street, on Sunday, December 
15th. There will be Holy Com­
munion at 9 a.m., followed by an 
11 a.m. service of Christmas 
music, choir, organ and Sym­
phony Brass.

How does a year in France 
sound? The Dalhousie French 
department offers a full year of 
study in Aix-En-Provence, France. 
Students obtain five full credits 
and can study commercial 
French, literature, phonetics & 
intonation, civilisation, political 
science, history, art history, geog­
raphy and other subjects in addi­
tion to compulsory language 
classes. For more information, 
please call 494-2430, or email 
njwood@is.dal.ca.

Students Needed to partici­
pate in a simulated tutorial group 
on January 17th, in order to help 
provide orientation for tutors in 
the COPS curriculum. We are 
looking for students in their final 
year of a degree program or in 
their first year of Graduate stud­
ies. An honorarium of $6.00/ 
hour will be provided, based on a 
full day of 7-8 hours. If interested, 
please contact Susie LeBlanc at 
494-1845.

Confirmation/Inquiry
Classes are offered on campus by 
the Anglican Chaplain. If you are 
interested, please contact Fr. Rich­
mond Bridge at 494-2287 or 
868-2219.

The Dalhousie Ballroom 
Dancing Society will be holding 
its weekly dances in the Mclnnes 
Room at the SUB from 7-8:30 
p.m. on Tuesdays. Membership 
costs $25 per term and a partner 
is not required. Please call Bob 
Eady at 455-6746 or Janet 
Bradbury at 422-6559 for more 
info.

“Quebec Students Strike 
Against the Cuts — Their 
Fight Is Our Fight!” is the sub­
ject of a talk to be given at the 
International Socialists meeting at 
7 p.m. in SUB Room 310. There 
have been 5 weeks of protesting 
by Quebec students which have 
been ignored by the media. Defy 
Conrad Black! Come to this talk 
and learn about the issues!

Hellenic Students Society 
meeting at 9 a.m. in Room 316 
of the SUB.

EcoAction Student Environ­
mental Group meeting in Room 
310 of the SUB at 6 p.m. Call 
494-6662 for more information.

Bluenose Chess Club meet­
ing at 6:30 p.m. in Room 307 of 
the SUB. This club is open to all 
members of the community and 
is free. Contact Kim Tufts at 423- 
9274 or nstl286@fox.nstn.ca for 
more info.

Alpha Gamma Delta will be
meeting in SUB Room 224/226 
at 6 p.m.

Latter Day Saints Students 
Association meeting in Room 
310 of the SUB at 12:30 p.m.

Please Note: Due to the fact that 
it is the end of term, all SUB meet­
ings might not be taking place. Check 
with gour society to ensure that your 
meeting is definitely on for this week.

Submissions for the Dalendar 
are due by 4:30 p.m. on Mondays, 
and should be brief and typed or 
printed clearly. Please include the 
title, date, time and location of 
your event, a contact name and 
number, and how long you want 
it to run for (in the case of An­
nouncements).

■ classified ads ———
Gazette Classifieds. Cheap, Cheap, Cheap. 
$3.00/25 words. Have a Merry Christmas and buy a 
classified ad when you come back. Call 494-6532
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Student Reps wanted 
Killington Ski Week $359 pp 
Feb 23-28

for new and re-
miscellaneous

Sassy’s entertainment is now 
offering discount rates on full 
service massages to Dal stu­
dents and staff. Fully experi­
enced males and females 
available to relax you. 423- 
9737.

5 night Condo Lodging, Lifts, 
Pool & Great Parties. Organize 
a group — we supply free cus­
tom designed flyers. Call 
Dominic@l-800-KILL6VT. Post Secondary School Gradu­

ates - Are you having diffi­
culty finding a job: or, are you 
currently underemployed? If 
so. check out our Graduate 
Job Guarantee Program.
Call now —456-8035

Exam stress getting you down! 
Paula Arndt offers professional 
massage therapy, therapeutic 
touch and reflexology. Makes 
an excellent gift. Holiday stu­
dent special — $2 5/session. 
Call Paula at 423-2450.

MICROSCOPE for SALE. Top 
of the line. X400 Magnifica­
tion. Excellent condition. Con- 

Rami
rsaalouk@is2.dal.ca for more 
info.

Feeling Stressed — Healing 
Arts can help — Phone Peggy 
at 443-6299 for a relaxing 
session/treatment in Reiki, 
Therapeutic Touch and/or Re­
sults Stress Management 
Therapy. $3 0/session.

attact

Faculty of Science Award 
for Excellence in Teaching is
looking for nominations for this 
year’s award. Each nomination 
must be made by two sponsors, 
one of which must be a faculty 
member of the Faculty of Science. 
Deadline for applications is Janu­
ary 31st, 1997. Please call 494- 
3540 or drop by The Office of the 
Dean of Science, Room 328, A&A 
to obtain a nomination form.

Loving Couple Longs To 
Adopt newborn and share 
their hearts: providing secu­
rity. support for talents, and 
a lifetime of feeling cherished. 
Legal/Confidential. Call collect 
1-902-422-0337.

VOLUNTEER POSITION

sponsored by the Dalhousie 
Volunteer Bureau, SUB Room 
452, 494-1561

FOR RENT

Bachelor Apt. Henry St. Near 
Law Building. Small Furnished 
Utilities included. $345. 422- 
5464 leave message or call af­
ter 6.

Queen Elizabeth Health Sci­
ences Centre is looking for vol­
unteers for its Patient Feeding and 
Retail Service Programs. Call 428- 
2420 for more information.


